
 

 
 
 

Our Reference: KH/GHR 
 

16th October 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Change to wearing face coverings within School from Monday 19th October 2020 
 
As you will have seen on the news, the Government has now classed Chesterfield and North East 
Derbyshire under Tier 2 (Local COVID Alert Level High) with effect from midnight on Friday 16th 
October 2020. 
 
Please note that with effect from Monday 19th October 2020 all students, staff and visitors will be 
required to wear face coverings (mask and/or visor) whilst in any indoor communal areas (corridors, 
toilets, offices of more than one person).  This does not include whilst seated eating in the dining room 
or within classrooms during teaching time. 
 
Students should bring two face coverings with them to school each day and these should be plain and 
have no logos or motifs.  We have a supply of disposable face masks within school for any students 
who might forget. 
 
The wearing of masks will be mandatory.  Students could be the subject of disciplinary procedures 
under our behaviour policy should they not be worn.   
 
If you have any concerns about your child wearing a mask due to a medical condition, please contact 
us on enquiries@brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
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